
 
 

 

OIG INVESTIGATION REVIEW 

To:  Andrew Myerberg, OPA Director 

CC:  Mark Grba, Deputy Director of Investigations 

From: Anthony Finnell, OIG Investigations and Communications Advisor 

Date: 7/28/2020 

Re: Case No. 2016OPA-0006 

 

 

CERTIFICATION 

 

I have reviewed INV Case No. 2016OPA-0006 and I certify it as thorough and objective. OIG 

does not certify this case for timeliness due to the 180-day limit expiration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Anthony W. Finnell 


